
 

Composite (White) Restoration Agreement Form 

 

Most dental insurance plans do not allow full benefits for composites (white fillings) performed on 

posterior teeth (premolars/molars). The plan benefit will customarily pay for less expensive treatment –

AMALGAM (silver/mercury based restorations). For the best of our patients, we recommend and we 

place ONLY composite-based (white) fillings. The difference is usually $50-$100 per filling but may be 

more depending on the insurance plan you have selected. Please be aware that you, the patient, are 

responsible for the difference in cost. Please ask our staff if you need more information regarding 

composite-based (white) fillings. 

The insurance co-payment you pay at the office will cover part of your composite filling. When we 

receive the insurance payment and you receive your Explanation of Benefits you will see the amount the 

provider may bill you. This is the difference between a white filling and a silver-mercury based filling. 

 

I,,agree to pay the difference between the Amalgam and 

Composite fillings or treatment will not be completed at this time. 

 

 

Signature:  Date:  

 

 


